NEWSLETTER



Our term in pictures

Although this term is a short one, we have certainly been busy here at St. Thomas' so far!







Reception have enjoyed having special visitors in their classroom with eggs from Northycote Farm—the eggs have now hatched in to13 chicks—our school also featured in the Northycote Farm newsletter.



Year 6 have been dissecting hearts as part of their learning in science about the circulatory system.







Our group of librarians and Mrs Abbiss have been busy adding a French and a well-being section to our school library. They also led a whole school assembly about how are library is going to be used linked to our value of Trust.

On Tuesday afternoon, our Year 4 class took part in 'Singing in the Rain' in Queens Square. A total of 1000 children from Wolverhampton took part—what a great experience to perform as part of such a large choir!









On Thursday this week, all St. Thomas' children took part in a Bangra drumming workshop—it was incredible to see all children having the opportunity to play a 'dhol drum'. On Friday, classes enjoyed a singing workshop led by Wolverhampton Music Service.

Children in Years 1—6 have been enjoying our art fortnight. Just look at some of the art work in progress so far in Year 2 and Year 5.









Children in French club have been enjoying reading dual language books in the library

Year 6 residential

Next Wednesday, we wave farewell to our Year 6 class for three days as they embark upon their residential adventure at Laches Wood. Look out for updates on Twitter throughout each day (internet signal permitting)—remember you can follow us via our St. Thomas' page:

@StThomasCofEPri

